
From: Laura.Genao@sce.com 
Sent: 12/5/2012 11:20:54 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: ner@cpuc.ca.gov (ner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Introducing you two! 

You're the greatest, Laura. 
And Nancy, I'm always looking for good company at lunch or for a midday break or for a drink, so let me 
know if you ever have need of or interest in the same. I promise to provide some comic amusement 
and an interesting internet factoid or two. 

From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
To: "Laura.Genao@sce.com" <Laura.Genao@sce.com>, "ner@opuo.ca.gov" <ner@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: 12/05/2012 11:16 AM 
Subject: Introducing you two! 

Laura -
Nancy Ryan and I were talking yesterday and I noted your awesomeness. To my complete shock, Nancy wasn't 
sure that your paths had crossed! 

That needs to be fixed. So now you both have each other's emails, and you're right across the street from one 
another and so you can take it from there! 

All the best, 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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